
 

 

 
March 5, 2014 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Mr. Ray Collins 
Director 
Allendale Academy 
2655 Ulmerton Road 
Clearwater, Florida  33762 
 
Dear Mr. Collins: 
 
After a review of the documents you provided to the NCAA Eligibility Center, it 
has been determined that the Allendale Academy is a program that supports 
home-schooled students and families; therefore, it is not necessary for the 
Allendale Academy to establish or maintain a list of NCAA courses. 
 
The NCAA Eligibility Center has a process to perform initial-eligibility 
certifications for students enrolled in programs determined to be home school by 
design.  College-bound student-athletes who use the Allendale Academy as an 
umbrella administrator for their courses, transcripts and diplomas will be 
evaluated as home-schooled students consistent with practices for all students 
who are identified as home schooled.  
 
Information on this process can be found by going to www.eligibilitycenter.org. 
From that page, click on the following links: 
 
• “Enter Here” for NCAA College-Bound Student-Athletes; 
• The “Resources” tab; 
• Under the Table of Contents, “Home School Students.”    

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this process.  You may call the NCAA 
Eligibility Center customer service staff at 877-262-1492 if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Kevin G. Taylor 
Coordinator of High School Review 
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